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WE PARTICIPATED IN OUR FIRST RESORT WIDE
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New Additions 4
+

WE ARE PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE NEXT PHASE OF OUR BEAUTIFICATION PROJECT IS UNDERWAY. WE HAVE
MEW BEACHY BLUE HALLWAYS. A TOY LIBRARY FOR OWNERS AND GUESTS. THE ORIGINAL ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN
OF ODOUR RESORT DISPLAYED IN OUR BUILDING, UPGRADED OCEANFRONT POOL BATHROOMS,

TOY LIBRARY ORIGINAL MODEL RESTROOM UPGRADE

COMING SOON

General Store

We are thrilled to announce that we have
fficially broke ground on the build out of our
e in the A-building. This will make it
convenient for you to buy thin ike pizza, coffee,
wine, ice cream, etc without leaving our building

With market research, we also concluded this will

mbrabuilding@gmail.com

United we Stand
+ Divided we Fall
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Resort Wide Happenings

The MBR Masterboard has hired First Service Residential to be the
new resort management company. Not long after The RT did the
same. Now 4 of the 5 regimes are represented by the same team. This
creates easier communication, direction, and team work. The goal of
one team, one resort, working for the homeowners is what we
should all continue striving for. Our goal is to make MBR one of the
premier destinations in all of myrtle beach.

The next MB meeting will be held at the Doubletree hotel at 10 AM on Saturday, January the 2s.
There will also be a zoom option for those not able to attend in person.

Soon more resort renovations will start. First, the bridge project that will take
about 3 weeks. There will be a new bridge from the b-building parking lot to
the Quarterdeck and to the ocean. The second is the remodeling of the Snack
Shack. The inside and outside will be done including the new color scheme to

match the Quarterdeck and a new official name.



BRING YOUR OWN FOOD
AND DRINKS

BINGO

EVERY WEDNESDAY FIVE PM

Come join host Michael Miles in the Renaissance
Tower conference room for bingo every wednhesday.
This is open to all - owners, guests, friends are all
welcome. We hope to see you there.

ONE
RESORT
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